
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOKEFELLOW FOOD ITEMS FOR JANUARY:  Tuna, Mayon-
naise.  DonaƟons may be placed in the box located in the 
hallway of the EducaƟonal Building (lower floor) near the 
elevator. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Prayer List HIGHLAND PARK T-SHIRTS - There are a few extra Highland Park 
grey T-shirts ($20 each) and navy long-sleeve shirts ($25 each).  
This is a fund-raiser for the Children’s Ministry to help send our 
kids to camp for Summer 2025.  If you would like a shirt, please 
see Kelsey Mathis or email her at kelseykmathis@gmail.com.   
 
Dear Highland Park Family, 
I am grateful to my family and my extended family for your 
concern and prayers.  To Mr. Belcher and his Blood Drive 
Team, and to those who “give,” you extended my life and I 
am forever grateful! 
             ~  Thanks again, Your Sister in Christ,  
       Frances Nixon 
 
A GREAT BIG “THANK YOU!” - On behalf of Stones Throw 
Ministries, I would like to thank all of the Highland Park 
folks who have parƟcipated in the Federal program to dis-
tribute non-perishable food to low income seniors in our 
area.  Because of your kindness and willingness to help, you 
have made it possible for over 18 tons of food to be deliv-
ered to those seniors over the past 30 months!  In John 21, 
Jesus encourages Peter to “feed My sheep” three separate 
Ɵmes, emphasizing the importance of the task of minister-
ing and witnessing to others.  You have been willing to listen 
to that encouragement, and because of your willingness to 
parƟcipate in this program, you have truly shown God’s love 
to these needy folks!  
               
REMINDER - Many of you have responded wonderfully to 
BapƟsts on Mission Disaster Relief to help the people so 
affected by Hurricane Helene.  Either by financial help or 
helping at the different locaƟons, your efforts have been 
greatly appreciated!  So many of you have asked about 
when and where the next training will  be so that you can 
become more formally involved in the future.  Please mark 
your calendar for Saturday, April 26th for training  to be held 
at Pleasant Hills BapƟst Church in Elkin.  More details to fol-
low!              ~  Dr. John Crane 
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Sunday, January 12, 2025 
ATTENTION VISITORS!  - We’d love to have 
a record of your visit!  Please fill out a visi-
tor card located in the pew pockets and 
drop it in one of the metal offering boxes as 
you leave.  Or you may scan this  code to fill 
out your informaƟon on our website’s 
“Visitors” page.  Either way, don’t forget to pick up  a giŌ 
bag we have for you on the round table in the  foyer to the 
right as you exit.  Thanks for visiƟng with us and we look 
forward  to seeing you again soon!  

SHORT-TERM LIST 
Oleta Chilton 
Gavin Combs 
Linda Farrell 
Elizabeth HiaƩ 
Karen HiaƩ 
Kim Horton 
Kaleb Hunter 
Barbara Mason 
Karen Moser 
Mike Oehman 
Stephanie Tate 
Benny Wise 
Moir Chilton Family 
Spencer MarƟn Family 

ON-GOING LIST 
Doug Arrington 
Mackenzie Atkins 
LCpl. T. J. Atkins 
Archie Bost 
Kay Bost 
Debbie Broyles 
Jane Burgess 
Grant Caudle 
Audra Chilton 
Lone Cooke 
Ann Cruise 
Mickey Dalton 
Dawn Hall 
Jo Hardy 
Billy &  Linda HiaƩ 
Tracy Horton 
Mary ScoƩ Hunter 
David Johnson 
Clark Key 

ON-GOING LIST (Cont.) 
Elaine Knight 
Ronnie Miller 
SPC Nicholas  
     Montgomery 
Hal Mosley 
Doug Nichols 
Debbie Parsons 
Robin Rizzo 
Tim ScoƩ 
Floyd Sexton 
Allison Sinclair 
Sayge Taylor 
Howard Tucker 
Stan Watson 
Jayme Whorley 
Gary Willis 
Donnie Wilson 
Winnie Woods 



ANN OUN CE MENTS  /  UP COMIN G EV ENTS 

SUNDAY EVENING BIBLE STUDY - In lieu of the uncertainty of 
weather condiƟons for this weekend at the Ɵme of the prinƟng of 
this bulleƟn, we WILL NOT have Bible Study this evening, but will 
resume meeƟng again next Sunday evening at 6:00 in the Fellow-
ship Hall. 

  

JANUARY BIBLE STUDY - Everyone is invited to join us in the sanc-
tuary for our January Bible Study through the book of Joshua:  
“The Faithfulness of God” beginning Wednesday, January 15th at 
7:00 pm.  Facilitators for the study are: 

 January 15 Session 1 Rev. Bob Josey 

 January 22 Session 2 Dr. B. J. Mauser 

   Session 3 Brian Smith 

 January 29 Session 4 Mark Vogler 

   Session 5 Jacob SurraƩ 

 February 12 Session 6 Alan Belcher 

   Session 7 Mark Rogers 
 

BAPTIST MEN’S DAY - In recogniƟon of BapƟst Men’s Day on Sun-
day, January 26th, we will offer a men’s breakfast at 7:30 am in the 
Family Life Center.  In addiƟon, all men are invited to be part of 
the men’s choir at the 11:00 worship service. 

 

APOSTLE PAUL’S MISSIONARY JOURNEYS TOUR MAY 22 - JUNE 2 
- Consider joining us for a once in a lifeƟme tour revisiƟng the an-
cient sites of the Apostle Paul’s missionary journeys with a seven 
night cruise on Celebrity’s Infinity ship and a three-night hotel 
stay in Athens.  We will visit Thessaloniki, Philippi, Corinth, Athens 
and many other sites through the region.  Travel brochures are 
available at the InformaƟon Center located in the hallway behind 
the sanctuary.  Please see Pastor Darrell or Tina or visit the web-
site at  templetontours.com for more informaƟon. 

MLK Day Blood Drive - Jan 20, 1 - 6 PM 
Sign-ups in the hallway this Sunday. 
Snack food and dessert donaƟons welcomed. 
Drinks are not needed... thanks to Coca-Cola BoƩling Co. 
Sandwiches will be served for donors, staff and volunteers. 
Call (336) 408-7179 or QR code (in above graphic). 

 

2025 OFFERING ENVELOPES  - Please pick up your 2025 offering 
envelopes from the window seat on the piano side of the sanctu-
ary as soon as possible!  If you do not have a box assigned to you 
and would like to have one, please contact Karen Cox in our 
Church Office at 336-786-4275. 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! - We are asking for your help in keeping all 
of our faciliƟes secure.  Please be diligent in making sure the ex-
terior doors are locked and completely closed behind you. 

PRAYER REQUESTS - In addiƟon to the prayer requests located in 
the pew holders, we now have a prayer request box located on a 
table in the hallway of the EducaƟonal Building where you may 
stop by and fill out a prayer request card.  Dot Coe will be reach-
ing out by phone to pray with anyone who would like to be con-
tacted, so please include a contact number for your loved one on 
the card before dropping it in the prayer box. 

 

BOW THE KNEE DRAMATIC EASTER MUSICAL - Do you enjoy 
acƟng?  Then here’s an opportunity for you to use your passion 
and talent for the Lord!  Our choir is working on a dramaƟc musi-
cal for Easter enƟtled, “Bow the Knee,” and we need some actors!  
There will be a Ɵme for audiƟons on Sunday, January 26th from 
6:00 - 7:00 in the Sanctuary.  If you are interested or have any 
quesƟons, please let Kelsey Mathis know.  It is exciƟng to watch 
this producƟon come to life as we celebrate the death, burial and 
resurrecƟon of our Lord and Savior this Easter! 

 

NC BAPTISTS ON MISSION DISASTER RELIEF - HPBC sƟll has one 
remaining date from Jan. 17 - 19 reserved with the North Carolina 
BapƟsts on Mission to provide assistance with disaster recovery 
efforts in western NC following hurricane Helene.  If you would 
like to get involved with the cleanup efforts, or if you have any 
quesƟons, please email Phillip Hopkins at plhopkins@gmail.com. 
Thank you for your willingness to serve.  This is open to everyone, 
both those who have and those who have not gone through Bap-
Ɵsts on Mission training. 

 

YOUTH “SOUP”ER BOWL FUNDRAISER - Mark your calendars!  In 
order to offset costs for Camp Caswell this coming summer, our 
youth is having its annual “Soup”erbowl Fundraiser on Sunday, 
February 9th from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm.  If anyone is interested in 
signing up to donate a soup or dessert, please let Pastor Zach 
know.  Deadline for sign-ups is Sunday, February 2nd.  A sign-up 
sheet will be posted outside Pastor Zach’s office.   


